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The Rhode Island Department of Health (RIDOH) and the Rhode Island 
Department of Environmental Management (DEM) are announcing the closure 
of the Potters Pond (GA10PP), located in South Kingstown, to all shellfish 
harvesting. The pond will remain closed until further notice. Please see the 
following link https://www.ri.gov/press/view/42081 . All products have been 
accounted for and no recall is warranted. 
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